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ATTN:  Representative Musser

Please review the attached draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your
intent.  Requiring DOT to generally consult with the state’s veterans organizations
would make the draft ambiguous and, to the extent it is interpreted to mean that DOT
must consult with every state veterans organization before it could take action, could
potentially be costly for DOT.  I have tried to eliminate the ambiguity by requiring DOT
to consult with at least two veterans organizations.  Is this okay?  The draft could also
have specified a different number of veterans organizations or could require DOT to
consult with all veterans organizations.

Aaron R. Gary
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 261−6926
E−mail:  aaron.gary@legis.state.wi.us


